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93 Camden Mews 05/08/2017  15:13:452017/4037/T OBJ Caroline Roberts My house is directly behind no. 244 Camden Road, the site of the proposed tree felling.  

Camden Council appears to be very active in the conservation and enhancement of the 

environment.  Therefore, in answer to its question on its “Green Camden” page: “Do you have 

a great idea about how to make Camden greener?“ My answer is yes -  do not allow the 

felling  (for what appears no good reason) of these long established trees that have formed 

part of the landscape for over a century.  I feel this could almost be considered an act of 

environmental vandalism and goes against everything the council appears to be trying to 

achieve for the borough.
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